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November 20, 2020 

        NOTICE OF INTENT 
 
RE:   Solicit Letters of Interest from Engineering Consultant Firms - 2021 

 
The Rock County Public Works Department hereby solicits Letters of Interest from consulting 
firms that are interested in being considered to provide professional engineering services for 
various types of projects being undertaken by the Department of Public Works. These projects 
could be funded with federal, state or local sources.  
 
Firms interested in transportation projects must be on the current roster of qualified consulting 
firms established by the Wisconsin Department of Transportation. 
 
Firms wanting to be considered should email a letter of interest and the completed consultant 
questionnaire form by Monday, December 21, 2020 by 4:00 p.m. to 
amy.hartley@co.rock.wi.us 
 
To obtain the consultant questionnaire form, please contact our office via the e-mail 
address previously provided. 
 
 
 
Duane M. Jorgenson, Jr., P.E. 
Director of Public Works 
Rock County Public Works Department 
3715 Newville Road 
Janesville, WI 53545 
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